

Freedom of Information Office
Press and Communications
Seventh Floor, Salton House
St Mary's Hospital
South Wharf Road
London W2 1NY
020 3312 5585
imperial.foi@nhs.net

23 September 2019

Our ref: FOI-591-2019

Dear E Moore

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request.

I have carefully reviewed your request and investigated whether there is any information available for disclosure to you. Please find below the Trust's response:

Do the authority still use paper versions of the red book and green book for community midwifery and home health visiting?

Yes

Do the authority use any electronic versions of the red book or green book? If so which products do they use and how much did they spend on this software in each of the last three financial years?

No

I trust that this deals with your enquiry to your satisfaction, but if you feel that Imperial College Healthcare NHS Trust has misunderstood or not responded appropriately to your request, you have two courses of action:

- You can clarify the terms of your original request to allow this to be looked at again (if you expand your request this will be dealt with as a new request)
- All applicants have the right of appeal. An appeal should be focused on the original request and should identify how the Trust's response failed to answer your information request. Appeals must be made in writing to the FOI Manager at the address above.

After the Trust's internal appeals procedure has been exhausted, a further appeal about the same information request can be directed to the Information Commissioner for adjudication. Appeals to the Information Commissioner should be sent for review to the following address:

The Information Commissioner, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF Telephone: 01625 545 700

Facsimile: 01625 545700 E-mail: mail@ico.gsi.gov.uk

Please note:

If you are considering re-using the information disclosed to you through this request, for any purpose outside of what could be considered for personal use, you are required under the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2015 to make an application for re-use to the organisation you have requested the information from. Applications for re-use should be directed to the Trust through the FOI manager.

Please contact me again, quoting your reference number, if you require any further assistance with your current request and I will do my best to provide the relevant help and advice.

Yours sincerely

Barney Langrish Freedom of Information manager